LBUSD School Board Letter
01June2022

REQUEST A MEETING WITH YOUR ED BOARD REP

Hello [INSERT BOARD MEMBER] – Following the latest massacre in Uvalde, I am more convinced than ever that we cannot sit back and wait on politicians or gun control legislation. It’s not coming. There is no cavalry. What there is are many parents who love their kids and want to do something!

As I am sure you are aware, the LBUSD and LBPD have no technology based anonymous reporting system in place.

Nothing for the 70,000 students on the front lines of this issue. Those with the greatest visibility into those that may harm others, themselves or are being harmed. The states of Michigan and Colorado have app-based reporting systems in place and Sandy Hook Promise has a system it offers to school districts nationwide (presently 120+). 

I – along with a growing group of LBUSD parents – have kicked off an effort to get the LBUSD to implement an anonymous reporting system. We need a holistic solution to school violence prevention – one that delivers educational programs, easy-to-use reporting technology and ongoing curriculum. This is in addition to legislation and school safety planning – we need to pull all levers. 

Can we count on your support to move this forward within LBUSD? We can’t let change fall to those whose children were killed. We must all do something. 

Thanks and regards,

[YOUR NAME]
 

